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APRIL 11TH  
ADMITTED 
LEARNERS  
OPEN HOUSE 
Are you admitted for the 2018-19 school year? 

  

Tour 

──── 

Information Session 

──── 

Q&A with current 

learners 

──── 

Parents are 

encouraged to attend 

MARCH 21 1:45-2:30 pm 

NEW DATE: 

APRIL 11 1:45 – 1:30 pm 

RSVP to 

tbglynn@sof.philasd.org 

 

Come see School of the Future!  This is primarily for current 8th grade learners but 10th 

and 11th graders are welcome to attend as well. There will be a tour, a meet and greet, and 

Q&A with current learners.  Parents are encouraged to attend. 


